
 
At South View School, we follow the National Curriculum for England and Wales and children are
placed in year groups as per their recommended ages, in accordance with National Curriculum
guidelines.
On a case-by-case basis only, and subject to academic approval, we may consider placing a child in
a different year group, in accordance with the KHDA recommended age guidelines. However,
please be aware that the final decision as to which year group a child will be allocated, is at the
discretion of the school.
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